
TAPATIO LADIES CLUB APRIL NEWSLETTER 

 

April showers bring May flowers. Let’s hope for the showers and the flowers. There are 

lots of activities at the Ladies Club, the Tapatio Resort as well as activties in Boerne, so  

something is always available. 

 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 5TH Tapatio Ladies Wine time from 4:00-6:00 in the La Cascada Bar 

and Patio. Bring a friend or neighbor. No RSVP needed; just come and enjoy. 

 

FRIDAY APRIL 7TH Book Club at 10:00 in the Studio Room off the Resort lobby area. The 

book this month is “Unflinching Courage” by Kay Bailey Hutchinson. This is a true but 

exciting book about the pioneering women who helped shape Texas in the 1800’s. For 

additional information contact Diane Morrow at dbmorrow@aol.com 

 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 19TH TAPATIO LADIES CLUB LUNCHEON AND PROGRAM:  

This is in the Cibolo Room; Social is at 11:00, program at 11:30, lunch served at 12:00. 

Program this month will be Tom Railsback, prominent Hill Country lawyer who will speak 

about how to handle estate documents, accounts, insurance and all  

aspects after a spouse passes. Also, he will discuss the many details a family can do ahead of 

time to make estate planning easier when a loved one passes. RSVP is a must; sign up on 

the Resort website under events, from Tapatio Talk, or text Margo at 409 789 3818 by 

Sunday April 16th at noon. 

Tapatio Resort members, the $25 luncheon charge will be billed to your account even 

though you still have to make reservations; if you are not a Resort member, no problem; 

make your reservations with Margo and give your $25 check or cash to one of the ladies 

who gives you your name tag when you check in. 

This charge is all inclusive which takes care of  the meal, dessert, tea and coffee, taxes and 

gratuity. The menu this month: 

 

April Lunch:  

 

- Appetizer -   

Wild arugula & frisée salad 

Candied walnuts, strawberries & white balsamic vinaigrette 

 

- Entree -  

Seared chicken roulade 

Whipped potatoes, spring peas, mushrooms & tarragon chicken jus 

 

  - Dessert -  

Greek yogurt panna cotta 

Poteet strawberries & olive oil cake 

 
This month of April the Club will be voting on the new officers of Secretary and Treasurer. 

The names of the candidates for nomination will be sent to you with the luncheon reminder. 

mailto:dbmorrow@aol.com


 

CHARITY last month: The Tapatio Ladies Club gave donations to the Boerne Patrick 

Heath Library in memory of three of our former members who have passed away lately: 

Martha Hall, Honor Keith, and Jean Toland. Again if you have any items for any of our 

recipients this year like the Kendall County Animal Shelter, the Kendall County Women’s 

Shelter, Family Services, remember they are in need all year round.  

 

***TAPATIO LADIES CLUB E MAIL ADDRESS: Tapatioladiesclub20@gmail.com 

 

***TAPATIO LADIES CLUB WEBSITE: www.tapatioladiesclub.org 

 

LADIES GOLF 

If you are interested in ladies golf, the main play is on Tuesdays and Thursdays. They have 

so much fun and fellowship.  For more information, call the Resort pro shop at 830-537-4197 

OR get with a golf friend and they will guide you. 

 

CARE AND CONCERN:  

 If you know of someone who is ill or needs support, contact our care and concern person, 

Judy Tapia at 830-357-0374 text or call, or home at 830-331-9127, or e mail her at 

judysews4u@gvtc.com 

She will send cards from the TLC, orchestrate meals, etc. or do whatever is needed. She 

sends out information as she gets it, so please keep her informed. 

 

NEWSLETTER AND PUBLICITY: If you want something published in the newsletter, 

contact Jann at 210-844-7821 call or text. 

 

Be looking forward to a fun “lunch bunch” spot the first of May. This is when the ladies go 

to lunch in a new or a unique lunch place. Will be lots of fun… More later! 

 

Happy Birthday to all our April babies!! 
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